Notes from Karla
The countdown has begun - we will be opening in 4 weeks (as of April 5th)! I’ve been working on calendars for the various volunteer positions.  Because of the critical need to fill positions, I’ve added a Special Request section to highlight areas of greatest need. These jobs are for the new building (1701 Pacific Ave.).
Volunteer needs for upcoming (regular museum) programs are listed in the Volunteer Opportunities section at the end of the newsletter.  

Special Request

Volunteers are needed for the following positions: phone, Museum Store, lobby greeter, Open Art Studio and the Resource Center. Some volunteers have already signed up on the calendars but there are still a number of shifts/posts yet to be filled. You may sign up for a regular, recurring schedule or as an on-call volunteer as needed. Please contact me to schedule your shift(s) or if you have any questions. I can be reached by phone at 253.272.4258 ext. 3016 or by e-mail at kwinship@TacomaArtMuseum.org.
Phone – volunteers are needed NOW who can answer the phone and transfer calls. We’re getting more and more incoming phone calls and we need your assistance immediately. Typical questions we get over the phone are; when is the new building open, where are you located, what is your admission fee and what are your hours? The phone system is user-friendly and there will be training for all volunteers. Shifts are 8 – 11am, 11am – 2pm, 2 – 5pm, Monday – Saturday with an additional shift on Thursdays at 5 – 8pm. Sunday shifts are 12 – 2pm and 2 – 5pm. 

Store – volunteers are needed starting in May who can provide customer service. Volunteers will assist customers, bag or wrap purchases, assist staff with display, inventory, simple maintenance (e.g. dust shelves during quiet times), etc. 

There will be training for all volunteers. Shifts are 10 – 1:30pm, 1:30 – 5pm Monday – Saturday with an additional shift on Thursdays at 5 – 8pm. Sunday shifts are 12 –4pm. 

Lobby – volunteers are needed starting in May who can greet visitors, respond to questions, orient visitors to the building, etc. Volunteers will be stationed at the front door, at the entrance from the garage stairs & elevator, at the base of the ramp, and as a floater. 

There will be training for all volunteers. Shifts are 10 – 1:30pm, 1:30pm – 5pm Monday – Saturday with an additional shift on Thursdays at 5 – 8pm. Sunday shifts are 12 –4pm. 

Open Art Studio – volunteers are needed starting in May who will welcome and encourage visitors to participate in hands-on art making activities in the drop-in art studio, make art samples at the different stations, and re-stock as needed. There will be training for all volunteers. Shifts are 10 – 1:30pm, 1:30 – 5pm Monday – Saturday with an additional shift on Thursdays at 5 – 8pm. Sunday shifts are 12 –4pm.

Resource Center – volunteers are needed starting in May who will assist visitors, re-shelve books, maintain the card catalog, etc. There will be training for all volunteers. Shifts are 10 – 1:30pm, 1:30 – 5pm Monday – Saturday with an additional shift on Thursdays at 5 – 8pm. Sunday shifts are 12 –4pm. 

Volunteers are also needed for our upcoming special events:

April 26, Trial run 4 – 7pm.  Volunteers are needed to work in the lobby, event space, Resource Center, and Art Classroom. There are 2 shifts during this event, 4 – 5:30 & 5:30 – 7pm. Volunteers will work one shift and observe the other shift. Training will be offered before the event. (This will be a great opportunity to gain experience in what you’ll be doing after we’ve opened.) We will have a small questionnaire for volunteers to fill out throughout the evening. (Questions include ‘what question were you asked frequently?’, ‘what is/was confusing for people?’, etc.) 

May 2, Volunteers are needed to assist during the gala. This is a black tie affair and volunteers are asked to dress accordingly. However, volunteers will be on their feet for most of their shift so comfortable shoes will be necessary. Shifts and jobs will be determined and finalized in the next week or two. 


May 3 & 4, Volunteers are needed to help during the 24 Hour Party grand opening. Volunteers will be posted throughout the building. Shifts are: 4 – 8pm, 8pm – 12am, 12 – 4am, 4 – 8am, 8 – 12pm, and 12 – 5pm.  
Please contact me to schedule your shift or for more information - 253.272.4258 ext. 3016
Thank You

Thank you to all the volunteers who helped out last month! I would especially like to thank the following volunteers:

Audioguides – Martha Barry, Carol Goforth, Charlotte Larson, Ellen Shigeno, Ginny Streetman, Elodie Vandevert, Serenity Wise

Art After School – Amanda Ferguson, Silvia Phillips, Lark Rambo, Lari Ryan

Curatorial &  Development – Kris O’Leary, Ellen Shigeno, Tom White

Family Art Affair – Sarah Cross, Ann Lindahl

Special Events – Derek Brauhn, Sherri Castle, Laura McElroy, Reggie Mosby, Kris O’Leary, Justin Orvold
Training – Elsie Claypool, Rosemary Dye, Rich Miller, Karen Perla 
Visitor greeters – Dianna Chapman, Elsie Claypool, Rosemary Dye, Lindy Gibbs, Merri-Ellen McGranahan, Jon Orozco, Angie Picchi, John Pollard, Doris Souchek, Nancy Stark, Sue Stibbe 

Yelm Community Day –Sid Cloud, Laura McElroy, Barb White

Young at Art – Kris O’Leary, Barb White

Calendar
Apr. 1 – Museum Store sale begins
Apr. 4 – Friday Lunch: Mechanics of Indivisible 12-1

Apr. 5, 12, 19 – Gouache Expressionism class 1-4pm

Apr. 6 – The Art of Experience: A Family Art and Oral History workshop 12-4pm

Apr. 10 – Non-toxic Monotype Printing 5-7:30pm

Apr. 18 – Friday Lunch: Presentation: Moving a Museum 12-1

Apr. 25 – Indivisible in Motion: A screening of short films & videos from our community 7:30-10pm

Apr. 26 – Stories from our Community 11 – 12:00

Apr. 26 – Family Art Affair 1-2:30pm
Apr. 26 – Trial run opening 4 – 7pm 
Apr. 27 – May 3    National Volunteer Week

May 3 – 4 Grand opening 

ONE MONTH UNTIL WE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!

May 29–Volunteer Appreciation party 6-8pm 

* If you’d like more information on the activities offered by the Education Department, please contact Sarah Dillon at 253.272.4258 ext. 3018 or sdillon@TacomaArtMuseum.org
Volunteer Opportunities


Volunteers are needed for:

· Apr. 5, 6, 20 – membership drive at the Tacoma Mall

· April 6 – art workshop 12-4

· April 25 – movie screening in Olympia 7:30-10

· April 26 – Family Art Affair

Please contact me, Karla Winship for more info.  

(253) 272-4258 ext. 3016 

kwinship@TacomaArtMuseum.org
Welcome New Volunteers 
Sherri Castle, Jamie Koon

Welcome New staff
Katrina Townsley, Development Asst.
Staff Corner

There is no staff corner this month. It will be back next month.




Happy April Birthday 


Helene Lund Den Boer, Rosemary Dye, Robert McCoy, Karin Morris, Patty Morton, Reggie Mosby, Jon Orozco, Lace Smith


*Please let me know if your name was omitted.
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National Volunteer Week


April 27 – May 3, 2003


On behalf of TAM staff, thank you to all the volunteers who have helped the Tacoma Art Museum be what it is today. Because of you the Tacoma Art Museum is able to offer educational programs to the public, lead tour for adults and children through diverse and thought-provoking exhibitions, maintain a comprehensive resource library, promote the benefits of membership and connect our community through art. We couldn’t do it without YOU!


During the week of National Volunteer Week, we will participate in the Volunteer Reciprocal program – volunteers are able to visit 25 area participating organizations free of charge. You need volunteer identification (e.g. name tag). This program is for volunteers only, family and guests will need to pay admission. Please contact me if you didn’t pick up a listing of the participating agencies during training.








